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Ref: PDN_FXS_20211101 

Product Discontinuation Notice  
FXS Extension Module 

 

 

Summary 

Effective 1st of November 2021 NetModule is discontinuing the FXS Extension Module. This hardware option could 
be used to attach an analogue telephone directly to an NB1601 router to establish voice calls. There is no 
replacement for this FXS Extension Modul. 
 

Affected Products 

Discontinued 

Order Code Description 

NB1601-LFx-V LTE +FXS +Voice 

 

Key Dates 

Last Time Buy (LTB) 30th of April 2022 

Last Time Shipment (LTS) 31st of October 2022 

End of Support and Repair (ESR) 31st of October 2024 

 

Additional Information  

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact your NetModule sales representative at 
sales@netmodule.com or +41319852510 


